
Carf rae, Andrew 

To: Rouw, John 

Subject: Boylan Oysters Submission 

From: Trish Boylan [mailto: ] 
Sent: Monday, 31 May 2010 4:10 PM 
To: Rouw, John 
Subject: Proposed Spat Levy 

Hi John 
After our phone conversation today I would like to inform you that 1 am against the proposed increase in the 
spat levy. When the oysters increase in value you may be able to put this up, but not at this time as it has 
been a very poor summer for sales and everything else is going up around us, including freight, wages etc. 
Yours sincerely 
James Boylan 
Boylan Oysters 


